IMPORTANT

ATTENTION STUDENTS ABOUT UPGRADATION OF BRANCH
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Subject : Regarding up-gradation of branch

All students who have applied for up-gradation of branch are hereby
informed that their applications were placed before the Admission Committee of
the Delhi Technological University for consideration. But no case of up-gradation
of branch has been recommended due to the following complexities :

1. Studies of half of the semester have already been completed in the classes
and the mid-sem time is also over.

2. All the branches will have to undergo change of student-records

3. All students who want to / do not want to change their branch will have to
be contacted for final freezing of branch

Students are instructed to continue their opted branch with diligence.

This is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority

(BALRAJ)
Section Officer (Acad.)

Copy to:

P.S.to V.C. for info of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, DTU

Registrar, DTU

Dean (Academic)

All HODs - With the request to display on departmental Notice Board and
forward the applications

5. All Notice Boards

Head, CC with the request to upload on Delhi Technological University website
and academic.dce.edu
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